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From: registrar
Sent: June 9, 2017 3:27 PM
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June-08-17 8:24 AM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-08 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Amanda Vermeersch 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 

 
 

 
-- Comments -- 
Dear Sir/Mam, 
 
I am writing this in regard to the proposed energy cost increase from hydro one.  Ontarios hydro rates 
are already the highest in the country.  As it stands right now, our hydro bill averages around $250 
per month for a modest 
3 bedroom home.  This amount is where we end up even though we conserve as much energy as we 
can.  We turn all lights off that are not necessary, only run our dishwasher at night and only do 
laundry on the weekend.  It is getting to the point where if the rates continue to climb, we will be in 
the same position as a lot of others and having to choose between power and other essentials like 
food or fuel.  Please,  don't let hydro one gouge us even more. 
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Sincerely, 
A cash strapped Ontario citizen 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




